
OFC Board Minutes 6/20/17 
 
Present: Bob Brennan, Joe Troffa, Rob Kent, Tom Dowd, John Fondacaro, Sue Falvey, Elena 
Maresca-Robertson, John Ferretti, Louise Mercer, John Grillo, Steve DelGiorno, Christopher 
McKeever, Tim Glynn, Dennis Mannarino, Sabine Hoskins.  
Absent: Teri Freaso, Jeanne O'Neil, Gerry DiChiara.  
 
Meeting called to order at 7:45.  
 
Motion made by Tim, second by Tom, to approve the minutes of 5/16/17. Approved.  
 
Member Manager's Report - copy herein.  
 
Manager's Report - copy herein. Discussion took place regarding G court and which direction to go in 
regarding its' use. A G Court Rules Committee was formed, headed by Rob with Chris & Sue. 
Conversation took place in regard to health insurance for employees. Dennis/Bob will look into it 
further.  
 
Committee Reports 
A) House: copy herein 
B) House Beautification: copy herein. Conversation took place regarding damaged/flooded grass in 
ceremony area and how to resolve going forward.  
C) Grounds: copy herein 
D) Beach: copy herein 
E) Pavilion: copy herein. Things are going great. After discussion it was decided that the food truck 
and pavilion bar will be open until 11:00 on Fridays during July.  
F) Tennis: The trench seems to be helping during heavy rainfall. OFC clothing is for sale at Tennis 
shop. Since this is not under the pro, Dennis/Sue/John will try to come up with a system in regards to 
inventory, pricing and tax.  
G) Membership: copy herein. Motion made by Steve, second by Tim, to change Ashleigh Malangone 
from leave of absence to Young Adult Family member. Approved with dues amount determined by 
either having used one time LOA or not. Motion made by Steve, second by John G, to accept Timothy 
& Michelle Casey as Young Adult Family members. Approved. Motion made by Steve, second by 
Tom, to return M. Stotz dues to her son. Approved.  
H)Finance: copy herein. We are a little behind but should catch up soon. Our accountant has 
recommended that we get club accounting software.  
I) Social: A lot of events coming up this summer for kids and adults.  
 
New Business:  Two handouts regarding honorary membership were provided to each Board member 
to review and be prepared to discuss at length at next month’s meeting. Copies are herein.  
 
Motion by Tim, second by John F, to adjourn. Approved. Adjourned 9:40.  
 
Next Board meeting Thursday 7/20.  
 
Respectfully submitted by Christopher McKeever, OFC Secretary.  














































